## PHILIPPINE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL - QATAR

P.O. Box 9875 Ain Khalid, State of Qatar DepEd Government Recognition No. 001, Series of 2018 (W.L.L.)





## MEM-ADM-2025-2026-005

To : All Parents/Guardians / Stakeholders

From : Mr. Hossam Abdelnabi, Head of Administration

Date : July 29, 2025

Subject: Last Chance to Register for School Bus Service 2025–2026

Dear Parents,

This memo serves as an important reminder regarding the registration for the school bus service for the academic year 2025–2026. It is still open — but time is running out.

As previously announced, the annual subscription fee is 4,000 QAR, and parents may choose from the following payment options:

Monthly: 400 QAR per month (for 10 months)

Annual: 4,000 QAR (one-time payment)

## **Important Reminders:**

- Only two-way service (pick-up and drop-off) is available. One-way service is not offered.
  - o Deadline for current students: August 7, 2025
  - o Deadline for new students: August 14, 2025
- Seats are limited and reserved on a first pay, first served basis.
- Routes will only be activated if the minimum number of subscribers per area is met.
- Final confirmation emails will be sent based on the total number of registrants per area.

In addition, school gates will open at 6:30 AM starting from the new academic year. For safety reasons, students will not be allowed to enter before this time.

If you are interested, please complete your registration using the link or QR code below:

https://forms.gle/mzEEUv9FgMqCQziL8

Your registration helps us plan better, serve more areas, and provide a smoother experience for all.

We appreciate your continued cooperation and look forward to transporting your children safely every day.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.

Best regards,

Hossam Abdelnabi Head of Administration







PhilippineInternationalSchoolQatar

мотто